
CALLAN PARK PUBLIC MEETING 
After 20 years of successful community campaigns to protect 
Callan Park from overdevelopment and commercialisation, 
the government is now focused on opening this site up as 
parkland. 

Join me for a public meeting on Thursday 21 June to learn 
more about the government’s Landscape Structure Plan for 
Callan Park and provide feedback on their early concepts. 

THURSDAY 21 JUNE
6:30 – 7:30PM 

BALMAIN TOWN HALL, 370 DARLING ST
RSVP WWW.JAMIEPARKER.ORG/CALLANMEETING



For over 20 years, our community has worked to defend Callan Park from being 
sold off, developed and commercialised. The absence of apartments on Callan 
Park today is evidence of our success but there is so much more to do.

Importantly, we succeeded in ensuring the site is now under the management of 
the Office of Environment and Heritage rather than Property NSW, who would have 
worked promptly to sell it off. 

The government has recently taken on landscape design consultants who will be 
developing a Landscape Structure Plan for Callan Park. Their focus is to open the 
space up for parkland, demolish some buildings and promote walking access.

This public meeting gives local residents a chance to learn more about the 
government’s early stage plan for Callan Park and provide feedback on their 
concepts. 

SECURING THE FUTURE OF CALLAN PARK

We want to hear from you about how you use Callan Park and what you want it to 
look like in the future. Please have your say at goo.gl/jL2RQy

HAVE YOUR SAY BEFORE THE PUBLIC MEETING

CALLAN PARK PUBLIC MEETING
THURSDAY 21 JUNE, 6:30 – 7:30PM 

BALMAIN TOWN HALL, 370 DARLING ST
RSVP WWW.JAMIEPARKER.ORG/CALLANMEETING


